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This bill puts profits before patients.  Removing dental assistants that are trained to 

protect the patient from the dangers associated with radiology and xrays will 

negatively affect patients safety and will put them at higher risk.  Please vote to 

oppose this bill to help keep patients safe and leave a reasonable protection already 

in place. 


